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I wish to make it clear, I do not want any part of Australia to become a 
nuclear waste dump! 
Mr Martin Ferguson should respect the wishes of the traditional owners 
of Muckaty, NT and find an alternative solution. 
We all know radioactive dumping is a potentially devastating situation.  
All you decision makers, with children....think again. 
We have such exciting possibilties with Geo-thermal and other clean 
power, why not stand up to big bussiness and be heroes and leave 
uranium in the ground.  
Every year I try and stay hopeful for the future of our species, however, 
your current behaviour, in regards to nuclear waste, makes it hard. 
I hope you get strong and make the right decisions soon. You'd be 
surprised by the support you'd get!! 
 
Kind regards 
Cotti Radonyi 
 
 
 




